
Stop the sick tax
The government is imposing a new ‘sick tax’ on 
your general practice that means your GP will 
need to stop bulk billing you, increase fees or 
close the practice.

This will cost you more and threaten your access 
to quality healthcare. 

Tell the government to exempt general practices 
from this tax. Visit www.racgp.org.au/payrolltax 
or scan:


